Felisha Anderson
“

From: Claudia Campbell <claudia_cmpbll@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Felisha Anderson

Subject: Ft Mims Annual Event

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Dear Felisha,

I am so excited to announce that the Ft Mims Restoration Association has unanimously voted to proceed with plans for
the 2021 Reenactment and Living History event at Ft Mims! The dates will be, as always, the last full weekend in
August—This year August 28 & 29th, 9a-3p. Reenactors from all across the Southeast are already making plans to make
this a wonderful year, especially since the Covid Pandemic closed down this and most every other event in 2020.

The two Hurricanes last Fall dealt Ft Mims with heavy damage. The new clear cut property just north of the site allowed
the high east winds to blow freely and we lost 20-25 huge trees, mostly pines. When Zeta came along, the winds came
from the south and large trees again fell into the stockade at Ft Mims, but from the opposite direction that time. Months
later, thanks to the Parks Department, things are looking good again!

I would like to request assistance from the County Commission with the continued preparation of the site, mosquito
control, 30 large rolling garbage cans, painting of the parking area, and 4 Handicapped Portolets (that need to be
emptied on Saturday evening after 4). | would appreciate any assistance your office may be able to give, too, with the
many needs that arise during this type event!

Please let all of the County Commissioners know that we hope they will mark their calendars and attend this amazing
historic reenactment here in Tensaw! FMRA thanks them in advance for all their support!!

I look forward to assisting you with other historic events, especially in north Baldwin. Just let me know how | may be
able to help!

With warm regards,
2G
Claudia Slaughter Campbell

Sent from my iPhone



